
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Legal Notice 
 

Public Hearing – Proposed 2025 Geauga County Tax Budget 
 
Notice is hereby given that on July 2, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. a Public Hearing will be held by 
the Board of County Commissioners of Geauga County, Ohio to discuss the proposed 
Tax Budget, for the next fiscal year ending December 31, 2025. Said hearing will be held 
in the Commissioners’ Chambers, 12611 Ravenwood Dr., Chardon, Ohio. The proposed 
2025 Tax Budget will be on file in the office of the County Auditor from June 28, 2024 
through July 9, 2024 and will be available for public inspection during that time. A copy 
of this legal notice is posted on the county's internet site.  Go to 
http://www.co.geauga.oh.us, click on Notices and then Public Hearings. 
 
 
By Order of the Geauga County Board of Commissioners 
 
Christine Blair 
Commissioners’ Clerk 
 

 
 
Publish Date:  June 20, 2024 
 
 
  


